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KDOT is Crack Sealing on US-50 

 
Throughout the week of July 9th KDOT maintenance workers will be set up in a work zone on 
US-50 between mile markers 321 and 317 in Chase County. They will be sealing cracks in the 
roadway and may be working anywhere within this area. Plans call for project completion by 
week’s end weather permitting. 
 
Drivers should be prepared to follow the signs and avoid distractions as they pass through the 
work zone. Traffic is being controlled by pilot car.  
 
Delays of up to 10 minutes are possible. Be prepared to stop. 
 

 
 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the Bureau of Transportation Information, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing Impaired – 711. 
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